
 

 

Tervetuloa/Welcome back to Salolampi Language Village! 
 

Reserve your spot for your child this summer -  don’t miss out on the unique opportunity 

Salolampi provides for cultural enrichment and fun! Scholarships and financial assistance are 

available - deadlines fast approaching! 
 

Salolampi Language Village is offering a hearty 

“tervetuloa” to villagers this year to welcome 

them back for a summer of creativity, fun, and 

learning - Finnish style! 
 

Salolampi Dean Amy “Iida” Tervola-Hultberg is 

delighted to greet students once again and 

invite them to enjoy sunny days - filled with 

music, art, sports & games, refreshing dips in 

Turtle River Lake, steaming in the sauna, and, 

of course, delicious Finnish food, made from scratch with fresh and local ingredients.  
 

Best of all, students can benefit from the experience of being immersed in modern world 

culture, while parents have peace of mind, knowing they’re learning in a safe, beautiful, and 

screen/device-free environment. Salolampi Language Village, located in the picturesque 

forest of Northern Minnesota, is one of 15 

modern language villages offered through 

Concordia Language Villages, an innovative 

experienced-based learning program, 

sponsored by Concordia College, a private 

four-year liberal arts college.  
 

“This year, we look forward to also welcoming 

a full staff of talented Finnish-speaking 

language, art, and music instructors from 

Finland and America,” said Tervola-Hultberg. 

“We’ve earned a reputation for providing our 

villagers with the best opportunity in the United States to learn Finnish, increase cultural 

awareness, and gain new skills within the context of a fun-filled summer camp setting.” 
 



 

 

Tervola-Hultberg reminds parents that generous scholarships are available from Finlandia 

Foundation National to students who apply by April 30. The link to apply is here:  

https://finlandiafoundation.org/programs/salolampi/ 
 

In addition, Salolampi Foundation, the 501c3 Board that singularily supports Salolampi 

Language Village, also provides opt-in financial assistance to students, while funds remain. 

The summer program runs from June 20 - July 17. Families can select sessions for one week, 

two weeks, and one month for ages, 7 to 18. 
 

You can find out more about scholarships and to register for a summer session here: 

https://www.salolampi.org/scholarships/automatic/ 

 

https://www.salolampi.org/scholarships/automatic/

